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Parish Council 9th December 2021 

 

During November sessions have started to increase again, we have one more volunteer able 

to resume sessions from the middle of November, and another is hoping his continued 

recovery from health issues will enable his return in January.  

We ran 24 sessions during the month, totalling 12.5 hours, those sessions recorded 57 

speeding vehicles from 2999 passing vehicles, the fastest speed recorded was 50mph.  

Five of those sessions did not record any speeding vehicles, we were also able to run four 

sessions at the same time as Burwash, one of those did not record any speeders by either 

group. 

One vehicle had been recorded by Etchingham for the third time having already been 

recorded by Benenden, that one has now been marked as ‘Other Agency’, I assume the other 

agency is probably DVLA with an issue with tax or MOT. 

A further three sessions were cancelled because an operator was unexpectedly unavailable.  

Notes from the overview of all Sussex groups for October; 

There are 289 registered CSW groups in Sussex, 70 of those groups were active during the 

month, running 446 roadside sessions, using 1,072 volunteer hours, those sessions generated 

5,185 speeding reports, 111 of the reported vehicles had no MOT and 9 were on a SORN so 

should not have been on the road. The full Overview Report can be viewed on the Parish 

Council website. 

Cllr. Colin Boylett, Speedwatch Co-ordinator. 


